Dec. 29, 2021 Alliance Board of Directors Meeting
Present: Bill Boettge, Andy Condon, Elsa Condon, Colleen Crane, Jerry Cypert, Jeff Gaska, Bill Stangel
The Alliance Board of Directors met via Zoom. 
The December 14 BOD minutes were approved.
The purpose of the meeting was to finalize the Annual Meeting content & procedures.

Colleen shared that 24 have registered for the Annual Meeting. It was decided that the E-Newsletter will go out Jan. 4 and include an article regarding the election of BOD members. An announcement of officers’ election results will go out Jan. 17. It was also decided that an agenda (which mentions nominations) will go out Jan. 7 and that you can nominate yourself.

The voting procedure was decided as follows:
-At the Annual Meeting, ask for nominations from the floor. Ask nominees to discuss their backgrounds.
-After the meeting, send out the ballot to those who are voting members, asking that they respond by Jan. 14.
-Tally votes.
-On Jan. 17, Becky will send out an email announcing new board members.

The election of officers will take place at the next BOD meeting: Jan. 26, 11a via Zoom

A discussion took place regarding the Alliance’s Annual Meeting slides. It was noted to move Slide #16 to the #19 spot. Bill S. & Jeff will be submitting their slides to Bill in the next few days. Bill S. & Colleen will have a run thru on Jan. 3, the purpose being how to transmit the PPT to the Annual Meeting attendees. 

Jeff suggested that we insert a video. It was decided to play the Dec. 9 video that was shown to the farmers’ group. It will be inserted after Bill B’s & Andy’s introductions. It was noted that Rachel may wish to run her presentation from her computer. Bill B. will see if he can secure the presentation and add it to the existing slides. 

Bill S & Bill B still hope to meet w/John Bohonek next week to see if there might be Alliance funding thru the LWC office. Also to see if the Alliance could secure funds through the ARPA opportunity. 

Elsa asked for a motion to pay TechHerd the hosting invoice (which is split between the Alliance & Farmers’ Group). Bill B. made a motion to pay TechHerd. Bill S. seconded. The motion passed.

Next Alliance meeting: Jan. 11, 1p via Zoom; Next Alliance BOD meeting: Jan. 26, 11a

Respectfully submitted, Colleen Crane, Alliance BOD Secretary
